TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, CHD.
NOTICE FOR THE PARENTS OF STUDENTS NOT PARTICIPATING IN
THE ANNUAL FUNCTION

Dear Parent/s, Dated : 3.02.2024

This is to inform you that the Annual Function of the School will be held on Thursday,
8" Feb, 2024.

Students not participating in Annual Function may watch the performance/s telecast
live, and towards which the relevant YouTube link will be provided to you in advance.

The School will be closed on Thursday, 8 Feb, 2024 for students who are NOT taking
part in the function.

Please note that Friday 9" Feb, 2024 will also be a holiday in School.

Saturday 10™ Feb, 2024 will be full working day for all students.
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